
 

 
 PO Box 48 

Merimbula NSW 2548 
Ph: 64951266     

merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

PSSA Boys (Soccer) Knockout 2021 
         Round 3 - Merimbula PS vs Eden PS 

Tuesday, May 25th, 2021. 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

Our Round 3 match of PSSA Boys’ Football (Soccer) has been confirmed and will take place on Monday, May 31st at 
Eden Soccer Fields at 12.30pm.   

Students will need to arrange their own transport to and from Eden. Students will need to leave school at around 
11am to arrive in time for an adequate warm up. Students will be required to wear school uniform and will be 
provided their uniform on the day. Shin pads are compulsory and students will all need to wear moulded football 
boots. Students must also have a broad brimmed hat, sunscreen and lots of water. They will be able to eat their 
lunch at school prior to leaving.  

Due to COVID-19, Parents/Caregivers who attend you will not be able to sit with your child’s team and will need to 
observe physical distance regulations. In addition, in following the Department's COVID-19 safety requirements, no 
student/parent should attend the venue if awaiting COVID test results, or if displaying flu-like symptoms. 

Students with asthma/anaphylaxis should provide me with their medication/Epi Pen on the day (unless it is stored in 
the office). If you have any questions please contact Mr Hughes. 

Please complete the attached permission note and return it to school by Thursday, May 27th. 

Yours sincerely,  
Adam Hughes 
Boys Football Co-ordinator 
  _____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Merimbula Public School  
PSSA Boys Football (Soccer) Knockout – Monday, May 31st 

(Please return to the office by Thursday, May 27, 2021)   

Dear Mr Hughes, 
I give permission for my child __________________________________ of class _________ to participate in the 
Boys’ PSSA Football (Soccer) Knockout at Eden Soccer Fields, Eden on Monday, May 31, 2021.   
      I understand that my child will be participating in full-field Open Primary Soccer and that my child will need to 
organise transport to and from Eden Soccer Field.  
      I understand that my child is to: wear full school uniform, wear shin pads and boots, have a hat, sunscreen, lunch 
and drinking water. 
      I understand that by following the Department's COVID safety requirements, no student/parent should attend 
the venue if awaiting COVID test results, or if displaying flu-like symptoms. 
 

Parent/Grandparent/Caregiver Name:___________________________________________________________                                                                     

Signed:_________________________________________ Date:______________________________________  

Emergency Contact Number:__________________________________________________________________ 


